
Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Nov. Highland Article

Greetings from the East.

Another month has passed us by.  Time is approaching for another Lodge meeting.  
The meeting will be November 2nd, with dinner at 6:30 at the Temple and the 
meeting to follow.

We have several candidates on their way to becoming Master Masons.  By the time 
you read this newsletter, we will have had an EA Degree and will be preparing for 
the FC Degree.  I would like to thank everyone who participated in the EA Degree.  
We had a nice turnout.  Also, a one-day Grand Masters class will have been 
completed along with Lodge of Instruction.  October was a very busy month!

In November we will continue with our Degree work and, hopefully, more 
candidates.

We will continue with our fundraising events at the Coliseum and look forward to 
seeing new faces volunteering with us.   We all know how much these fundraisers 
help our Lodge and help keep expenses down.  

In closing, always look up, brothers, always be positive.  It’s amazing how the load 
is lightened when we work together.

Steve Tegtmeyer WM


